
Monthly Report to the Provost – Faculty of Science 

The Faculty of Science (FoS) has the following to report for the month of February 2022: 

 

Engaging Learners 

On Thursday, Feb 17, 2022 Drs. Stan Manu (Math & Stats), Shaun Sun (Math & Stats), Afia Raja (SLUEC), and 
Golfam Ghafourifar (Chemistry) took part in UFV’s Virtual Faculty Micro-Lecture event. They each provided a 


https://bccampus.ca/event/hyflex-in-action-the-good-the-bad-the-ugly-event/
https://www.nserc-crsng.gc.ca/NSERC-CRSNG/committees-comites/Biological-Biologiques_eng.asp
https://www.nserc-crsng.gc.ca/NSERC-CRSNG/committees-comites/Biological-Biologiques_eng.asp
https://doi.org/10.1007/s12517-022-09576-4
https://doi.org/10.1016/j.soildyn.2022.107173

